PROGRESO

Magdelina Morales

I, Magdelina Morales am a resident of Central Falls and | am in support of HB 5473. It is important we
have a 3% tax increase for those making over $625,000 because it is important that we bring more
resources to our community for our people in need. How are many of low income families going to
support their families with very limited resources?

Sincerely,

Magdelina Morales
101 Tremont Street
Central Falls, R) 02863

401-663-5184



